
City of Flint 
 

Department of Purchases & Supplies 
 

City of Flint • 1101 S. Saginaw St., Room 203 • Flint, Michigan 48502 

www.CityofFlint.com • (810) 766-7340 • Fax: (810) 766-7240 

Sheldon A. Neeley     
                                                           

TO:    All Proposers  

FROM:  Lauren Rowley, Purchasing Manager 
DATE:  February 2, 2024 
SUBJECT:   Addendum #01 – PROPOSAL #24000531– CHEMICAL FEED BUILDING BULK TANK 

VENTING 
 
This addendum has been issued to address the following Q&A: 
Q1.) During the pre-bid meeting it was brought to the city's attention that the Overflow pipes would 
also vent into the building causing off gas issues, does the city want the contractors to add this to the 
contract ?  
A1.) No. The current RFP does not and will not include the four overflow pipes to be added to the 
project, the City of Flint will be responsible for this task not the contractors. 
 

 

All other bidding terms, requirements, and conditions continue as indicated in the remaining original bid 

documents.   

The Purchasing Manager, Lauren Rowley, is an officer for the City of Flint with respect to this 

RFP.   
In the submission of their proposal, Proposer must acknowledge receipt of this addendum.  Proposer 

shall acknowledge this addendum by signing and returning one copy of this notice with their 

submission. 

Company Name:  _______________________________________________________________ 

Address:  ______________________________________________________________________ 

City / State / Zip:  _______________________________________________________________ 

Telephone:  _________________Fax:  _________________ Email:  _______________________ 

Print Name:  __________________________Title:  ___________________________ 

Signature:  _______________________________Date:  _______________________ 

 

Thank you, 

 
Lauren Rowley, Purchasing Manager 


